
BOROUGH OF CARROLL VALLEY 
PARKS, RECREATION, AND 

ENVIRONMENTAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 27, 2016 – 7:00 PM 

BOROUGH OFFICE 
 

MINUTES 
 
Chairman Tim Skoczen called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM. Those in attendance were: 
 

COMMITTEE MEMBERS    BOROUGH OFFICIALS 
Present       Gayle Marthers, Borough Secretary  
Tim Skoczen      Amanda Bell, Recording Secretary                      
Pat Harris 
Mary Davidson (Lori)     
Absent 
  

CONSIDERATION OF THE MINUTES OF THE DECEMBER 16, 2015 MEETING 
M. Davidson moved, P. Harris seconded that the Committee accept the minutes of the December 16, 2015 
minutes as submitted.  Motion passed unanimously. 
 

OPEN TO THE PUBLIC 
No One Addressed the Committee at this time 
 

BOROUGH MANAGER’S REPORT 
G. Marthers stated there was nothing to report at this time. 
 

PARKS AND RECREATION 
Easter Egg Hunt 
G. Marthers stated that she will be ordering the candy next month. 
 

Hiking & Biking Trail 
M. Davidson stated that she has been in contact with Shelly Corwell from GMS Funding Solutions in 
regards to the Hiking & Biking Trail.  She stated that Shelly has been in contact with the Regional 
Advisor who would like to meet to discuss the proposed project.  The two dates that were given to meet are 
February 17, 2016 or February 18, 2016. M. Davidson stated that anyone who is interested in going is 
more than welcome and she will find out what information is needed for the meeting. 
 
Member Vacancies 
T. Skoczen stated that he has two individuals who are interested. 
 
ENVIRONMENTAL ISSUES 
There were none. 
 

 
ADJOURNMENT 
The meeting adjourned at 7:25 PM by consensus 
       
 
 
 
              
       Amanda Bell, Recording Secretary 


